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Busiest Ever December Puts MAG Airports on Path to Break 
Passenger Records 

 

Passenger numbers at the MAG airports of Manchester, London Stansted, East Midlands 
and Bournemouth showed continued strong growth during December. Together, the airports 
handled 3.2 million passengers - over 8% up on the previous year. 

Manchester saw the busiest December in its 76 year history last month, as passenger 
numbers travelling through the North’s global gateway increased 7.4% on last year. With 
many people seeking winter sunshine or returning home to the UK for the festive period, a 
total of 1,435k people used the airport in December 2014 – beating the previous highest 
December of 1,386k passengers in December 2007. 

London Stansted Airport finished the year on a high as monthly passenger traffic in 
December grew by 18.5% to 1,562k - almost 250k more passengers than in the same month 
in 2013. The traditional Christmas getaway helped make the month the busiest December at 
Stansted since 2007. 

Airports 
(passengers) 

December 
2014 

% change Moving 
annual 
total 

%  change 

Manchester 1,435k +7.4% 21,973k +6.2% 

London Stansted  1,562k +18.5% 19,979k +12.0% 

East Midlands 188k +4.4% 4,508k +4.1% 

Bournemouth 18k (11.8%) 662k +0.1% 

Total 3,204k +12.2% 47,122k +8.2% 

 
Ken O’Toole, Chief Commercial Officer for MAG, said: “Looking back, 2014 has been an 
outstanding year for Manchester in terms of growth and gives us the momentum to attract 
even more new services and increased capacity on existing routes in 2015. 

“The on-going success is testament to our Fly Manchester campaign, targeting people in our 
catchment who use airports other than ours. The large increase in passengers, with a mix of 
new long haul and short haul services, demonstrates the power of Manchester Airport and 
the critical role it plays in UK aviation. 

“We now fly to over 200 destinations around the globe and continue to attract new airlines 
and routes.” 



Andrew Harrison, London Stansted’s Managing Director, said: "The past 12 months have 
been such an exciting period for Stansted, our staff and the millions of passengers who have 
used the airport. 

"The significant growth in passenger numbers - including our busiest December and 
Christmas getaway for seven years - has seen Stansted once again become the fastest 
growing airport in the UK, driven by the improved commercial relationships we have 
successfully developed with our airline partners. 

"We have made excellent progress on our £80 million terminal upgrade and we are now well 
into the final phase of this project as we complete the remaining bars, restaurants, shops 
and a new seating area in the departure lounge. This is geared towards transforming airport 
services and facilities and driving greater customer improvements. 

"We now look forward to building on the success of the last year during 2015 and attracting 
even more passengers, airlines and routes to Stansted. Flybe will soon launch new services 
across the UK and, in the summer, Thomas Cook will be launching long-haul flights to the 
USA and Mexico. The coming months will also see the opening of our new Escape 
passenger lounge in the terminal. 

"We are determined to drive the campaign for faster and more reliable rail links between 
London and the region with our partners along the London-Stansted-Cambridge corridor and 
will continue to highlight to the Airports Commission and Government the important role 
Stansted will play in the UK’s aviation system over the next 10-15 years, and the critical 
importance of making best use of this existing capacity.” 

 

-ENDS- 

For more information, contact the MAG press office on 0161 489 2700 or email 

press.office@manairport.co.uk 


